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Thomas,

We are writing to you regarding the development/restoration of Kilmurry Lime Kiln, which is located on our
property in Kilmurry, Sixmilebridge, Co. Clare.

Please see attached photos of the model of how the lime kiln was, and how it should look when restoration is
completed.

Here are a few points that we would like to have included:

The repaired walls to be all pointed in the original style of the time. The two front walls to be built on the existing
original foundations that are still there to be seen. The internal pot to be pointed using brown mortar pointing that
was also originally used, and the same on the outside front, over and around the draw hole.

The top of the wall to be finished in stone and not capped with concrete as this was not the original material used.

A stone slated roof over the two front (entry) original wall with a gate.

Restoration carried out so far has not been to the original way, or look, and needs to be corrected before further
restoration is carried out.

Regards,

Carmel & Mervyn Frazer
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